Dear Pelican Rapids School Board Members:

It is with sadness that I turn in my resignation as Varsity Coach of the Valkyrie Dance Team after 12 years.

There are a few reasons I am giving up my position. First and foremost is because our grown kids all live states away, and we enjoy traveling to see them. We are not able to do this between October and February (throughout my season). Also, I work full time at our business in Perham, and as it grows, and we get busier, it's hard to leave early to get back to PR for team practice each day. I also work part time with a dance company, and teach fitness classes, so with so much going on, I needed to make a decision.

Thank you so much for always being so supportive of our sport here in Pelican Rapids, and at PRHS. I am beyond thrilled for the dance studio the Valkyries will be getting once the school renovations are complete, and look forward to watching this program to continue to grow at PRHS!!

Sincerely,

Tami Seifert